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EMERGENCY MEDICAL SERVICES REVIEW 

IN MANITOBA
The EMS Review Task Force was created in 2013 to develop detailed plans for the implementation of the provincial EMS review recommendations, and to lead and monitor the implementation and ongoing management of these initiatives.  The task force comprises 12 members, not including the chair, who are appointed by the deputy minister. 

The members are currently active in the EMS program and bring a wide range of skills and experience.  Membership includes:
· chair – assistant deputy minister, regional policy and programs;
· executive director, health emergency management;
· director, emergency medical services;
· senior health leadership (CEO) representative;
· provincial EMS medical director;
· rural EMS manager;
· Winnipeg Regional Health Authority senior leadership representative; 
· air ambulance representative;
· Red River College chair – Allied Health Services;
· director, Manitoba Transportation Coordination Centre;
· Manitoba Health comptroller;
· northern paramedic;
· urban paramedic; and
· labour relations representative.
The task force has met 16 times since the release of the report: 
· May, June, August, October and November 2013, 
· January, February, March and April 2014, 
· April and December 2015, 
· April, July and November 2016 and 
· February and May 2017. 
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The provincial EMS review resulted in 53 recommendations for greater integration and efficiency of Manitoba EMS.  Ten recommendations remain in the planning phase, 21 are in progress and 22 are considered complete. 
Funding
MHSAL provided RHAs with funding approval letters in June 2017.  The letters require EMS stations be staffed 24 hours with regular positions, thereby nearly eliminating the need for standby and call-back. 
Interlake-Eastern Regional Health Authority will receive $307,000 for four positions in Arborg and four positions in Ashern. 
Prairie Mountain Health Region will receive $735,700 for four positions in Glenboro and 
5.2 positions in Waterhen. 

Southern Health–Santé Sud region will receive $735,300 for four positions in Gladstone/Kinosota, four positions in Carman and four positions in Morris.
Funding amounts for 2016-17 take into account the existing costs for on-call and call-back (annually) in the region.  The Interlake Eastman Regional Health Authority currently spends a significant amount of its budget on on-call and call-back shifts.  As a result, moving those staff to full-time positions requires less additional dollars.
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